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The College of Physicians and Surgeons of Newfoundland and Labrador (CPSNL) is a small Canadian 
Medical Regulatory Authority.  The College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO) has a significantly 
larger physician membership.  Its capacity to research and prepare policies and to prepare sophisticated 
and interesting publications is much larger than ours.  CPSNL wishes to draw its members’ attention to 
the recent CPSO Dialogue which can be found at www.cpso.on.ca.  All articles are topical and 
thought-provoking.  The articles “The Wise Use of Antibiotics” and “Practice Points - Sensitive Draping 
Techniques” will be of particular interest to CPSNL College members. 
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